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 8th February 2017 
 
Dear Amol, 
 
The Oval – Hereford. Proposed One Way System 
 
 
I refer to your e-mail and attached letter dated 6th February, seeking the West Mercia Police’s  
views in respect of the proposal to formalize the One Way system for The Oval in Hereford as 
shown in plan ref 3409-01 Rev:B. 
 

I have examined the proposals, as shown on the drawings you provided and visited the location 
on 7th February 2017 and can confirm that we have no formal objection.  

 
I would point out, however, that the triangular “Two Way Traffic” warning sign is facing the 
wrong way and contradicts the “One Way” traffic signs in place. I have raised this with Balfour 
Beatty today, asking them to get someone to move the sign on the post so that it faces in the 
right direction. I would ask that you ensure this is done in order to avoid confusion to drivers in 
the area. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ian Connolly 
Traffic Management Advisor 
Warwickshire Police & West Mercia Police 



 

 

 
 
From: "Connolly,Ian" <ian.connolly@westmercia.pnn.police.uk> 
Date: 21 March 2017 at 08:54:23 GMT 
To: 'Amol Pisal' <Amol@adltraffic.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: The Oval - Statutory Consultation 

Dear Amol, 
  
Thank you for the documents relating to this consultation. As per my letter of 8th February 2017 I can 
confirm we offer no objections. 
  
Kind regards 

Ian Connolly  
Traffic Management Advisor  
Warwickshire Police & West Mercia Police  
Safer Roads Team  
Tel: 01432 347299  
Mob: 07977 267798  

 


